Registration information for the 2024-25 school year 

For students NEW to Brevard County or those enrolling from a private or home education program, please contact Ms. Rosemary Drury at extension 31623 or email Drury.Rosemary@brevardschools.org for registration instructions. Students who have never been previously enrolled in Brevard Public Schools may access the online enrollment for new students here:  https://bit.ly/FocusOnlineApp.  Please note that there is additional documentation that will need to be provided to the school registrar.

If your child is currently enrolled in a Brevard County school, the annual Re-enrollment form will be available through Focus on July 8th.  If you do not have a parent Focus account pin, please contact the school for assistance in setting up the account.   Parents/guardians will need to verify and update the information currently on file for each student enrolled in a BPS school.  If you need to update your address, please contact the school office. 

If your child will not be returning to any Brevard Public School next year, please contact the guidance office for withdrawal procedures. 



 
